

CATHOLIC CHARITIES

CHERISHING THE DIVINE WITHIN ALL

320 Cathedral Street Baltimore, Maryland 21201 667.600.2018 cc.md.org

January 10, 2023

St. Christopher by the Sea P.O. Box 616 Gibson Island, MD 21056-0616

Dear Friends,

We are grateful for your gift of \$2,000.00 to Sarah's House, received on December 31, 2022. Thank you for helping our neighbors build their lives and take steps toward fulfillment.

With your help, we connect each person with tools and resources needed to overcome barriers, creating a future that isn't predicated on a past. Because of you and people like you, hope is restored where hope had been lost.

Last year, Catholic Charities helped 203 people receive job skills training, and provided 787 individuals with substance use disorder treatment. We supplied a warm, safe place for individuals experiencing homelessness to sleep 113,331 times, and 554 immigrant neighbors made positive progress in or won their legal case last year. This important work, and so much more, was only possible because of your thoughtful support.

Catholic Charities is recognizing its Centennial Anniversary, a milestone year for our organization. This commemoration will be filled with stories of our history, events for the public to attend and new & innovative programming for our future. We're grateful you are a part of our community and our story. If you have any questions about our work or would like to learn about volunteer opportunities, please contact Trey Fisher at 667-600-2021 or volunteer@cc-md.org.

With gratitude,

William J. McCarthy, Jr.

William & Mc Carry

Executive Director

This receipt is to acknowledge your tax-deductible contribution.

No goods or services were provided.